
Prayer Vigil for Murdered Children
Dear Father Gilmour,

On behalf of the Archdiocese of Baltimore and on my own behalf, please convey to
the families of the children who died and to the Hispanic community the expression
of my deepest sympathy.

May the Lord grant them consolation in the hope of eternal life, and may Our Lady
of Guadalupe intercede for them before Our Lord.

Sincerely yours in Christ,
Cardinal William H. Keeler

https://www.archbalt.org/prayer-vigil-for-murdered-children/

